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 Alison Swan 

parente

COMMNT2016/1974/L 15/04/2016  09:01:50 We live in Tower Court behind this section of Monmouth street and would be directly affected by the 

noise produced by the installation of Air conditioning units in shops behind us. We think that air 

cooling systems are more environmentally friendly and less of a nuisance to neighbours. If this 

application is granted this will open the door to all the other shops in the street making applications. If 

these too were granted, this would have a very detrimental effect on the quality of life of those living in 

residential properties behind. Thanks for yr attention.

8 Tower Court

London

WC2H 9NU

 Jonathan Taylor OBJ2016/1974/L 14/04/2016  20:56:04 I object to this planning application on the grounds of:

1.  The air-conditioning unit will be in very close proximity to our rear patio garden

2.  The unit(s) will be noisy and will cause us a disturbance particularly as our house is grade II listed 

and as a result do not have double glazing.

3.  An air conditioning unit will be clearly visible (and unsightly) from our rear patio garden and the 

rear windows of our property

4.  The air conditioning unit is unnecessary given the climate in London and the fact that ventilation to 

48 Monmouth Street is already available vis the existing windows

7 Tower Court

London WC2H 

9NU
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